UPDATE:
NATCHITOCHES DENTAL SERVICES 
TEMPORARILY ON HOLD 

          As of this morning, OMC has a vacancy in its Dentist role.  Fortunately, we have engaged the services of a highly experienced Dental Director Consultant. This Consultant will not only assist us in recruiting an experienced FQHC Dentist to serve in Natchitoches, but also to prepare OMC for an accreditation review. In an effort to continue dental services as soon as possible, our management team has initiated a comprehensive recruiting plan.  

Since pre-COVID days, OMC has experienced great challenges in recruiting and retaining qualified dentists with a heart for the underserved to practice in our small town community health center.  The dental clinic closed in early 2020, and only reopened last August.  We have had many setbacks and successes in building a great dental clinic, but our goal remains the same: to provide general and preventive dentistry to anyone in need by offering sliding fee discounts to low income patients. 

We are seeking qualified assistance and ask for your help!  If you have any suggestions on dentists who would provide care here, or in their offices, please share suggestions with Richard Bruce or Dr. Guidry, or contact Public Information Colie Plaster at 318-357-2071 ext. 2071, or at cplaster@outpatientmedical.org 
THANK YOU!!!

